Sample Letter to the Editor: Promoting Vegan Foods #2
Use this letter as a template to write your own letter to the editor.
Dear Editor,
This letter is to thank the dining-hall staff for their successful efforts in getting a variety of great-tasting vegan entrées and food items on the daily menu at our campus cafeterias.
The dining-hall staff’s hard work means that now all of us can enjoy the wonderful, tasty new entrées: BBQ soy beef sandwiches, meatless chik’n nuggets, veggie riblets, veggie burgers, soy chicken teriyaki kebabs, black bean enchiladas, and vegan ravioli. For breakfast, we now have the benefit of tofu-scramble burritos, vegan French toast, vegan frittatas, and vegan sausages.
All of the dining-hall staff deserves praise and recognition for creating more variety and flavor in our campus dining experience. I especially want to thank Dining Hall Director Sarah Hansen for seeing the need for these changes, Food Purchaser Steve Bolton for finding distributors, and Head Chef Jane McCarthy for testing the recipes. Their efforts have really paid off with an exciting array of new and appetizing foods. Help me thank the dining staff by trying the new options.
Sincerely,
Brad Petersen
Third Year, Communications Major
545 St. Andrews Dr.
Silver River, VT 55555
555-555-5555

